
Stagecoach Bromley would like to invite you to our…          

 

New Friday School! 

*At Hayes Primary School* 

 

Join us for a FREE taster session! 

Friday 10th September 5-7pm 

 
  

Stagecoach Bromley invites all Hayes Primary school students to a FREE taster session 

celebrating the opening of our brand new school, after school…at YOUR school!  

Come along for FREE for an hour of singing, dancing and acting with our wonderful 

teachers. Parents stay for nibbles and a short chat about what we offer and have the chance 

to ask any questions. 

  

 

**FREE session for all Hayes Primary School students** 

Term Dates: Friday 17th September – 3rd December   

 

If you do have any questions at all please do speak to Lloyd directly or email/call 

bromley@stagecoach.co.uk/02037 804 893! 

mailto:bromley@stagecoach.co.uk/02037%20804%20893

